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October 23, 2012

Robert Harvey, Esq.

Physician Health & Compliance
Board of Registration in Medicine
200 Harvard Mill Square, Suite 330
Wakefield, MA 01880

RE: Michael Langan, M.D.

Dear Attorney Harvey:

This letter is to provide you with written documentation of a prior verbal report made on
October 19, 2012 that Michael Langan, M.D. was non compliant with his Physician Health
Services (PHS) monitoring contract in that he repeatedly represented to PHS that he
participated in required peer support group meetings that he did not, in fact, attend.

PHS has recommended that Dr. Langan participate in an evaluation at a facility skilled in
working with health care professionals. Upon completion of this assessment, PHS will
consider how and whether ongoing PHS monitoring will proceed.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Luis T. Sanchez, M.

/mh
cc: Michael Langan, M.D.
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